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BEACHWALK BOD MEETING
JANUARY 11, 2023
MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE REPORT
                                                     
                                 
               
    

                                                                                                                                                   


1) Both Dolphin Fountain timers were set to run continuously while the temperature remained below freezing.  This precaution will keep the pipes from freezing and splitting.

2) One light bulb on top of the wall as well as the light bulb which lights the sign at the Northwest Wall have been replaced. 

3) A new wall clock was purchased and placed in the Clubhouse at the base of the flag.

4) A new pressure gauge was installed on the pool filter north sand dome.

5) One light bulb was replaced on the pool deck.

6) New aluminum pool signs have been purchased and will be installed prior to this season’s opening of the pool.
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Eugene Lisewski, Jr.
Chairman, Maintenance Committee


